The Hon Philip Burdon MP
Minister for Trade Negotiations
Parliament Buildings
WELLINGTON NEW ZEALAND

Dear Minister

In accordance with the provisions of Article 10.2 of the 1988 CER Trade in Services Protocol,
this is to notify you that the Australian Government is removing from the Annex to the
Protocol the inscription relating to government preferences for Australian companies in the
area of construction, engineering and general consultancy services with effect from the date
of this notification.

Yours sincerely

[signed]

NEAL BLEWETT



